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December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

As the school year draws to a close, I want to acknowledge your contribution as parents and guardians. The 
progress of our boys and their achievements would not be possible without your valuable support.   

Choosing Iona College for your son is a significant investment in your son’s future.  The tuition fees at Iona College 
remain extremely competitive in comparison to other schools and as a College we are committed to keeping fees as 
low as possible for our families.   

In an effort to assist our families with budgeting and planning, please be advised of the 2023 fee structure via the 
below link to the College website. Also listed is the fees policy, periodic payment calculators and direct debit forms 
for payment arrangements.  

https://www.iona.qld.edu.au/services/school-fees/ 

Payment Options 

Fee account statements are sent to families via email in the first week of each school term. Additional fee balances 
can be viewed on the Compass Portal for payment. Term fees are payable in full by the due date each term unless 
an approved direct debit is set up through the College. 

For your convenience, the College currently provides several flexible payment options: 

Option 1: Complete payment of tuition fees 

• BPAY 

• Online Payment via the Compass Portal 

• Visa/Mastercard (surcharge applies) 

• American Express (surcharge applies) 

• Cash/Cheque 
 
Option 2: Direct Debit arrangement through the College 

• Recurrent Credit Card and Direct Debit forms can be found on the College website (link above) 

• Recurrent Credit Card and Direct Debits can be set up on a weekly, fortnightly or monthly basis 

• The completed, signed direct debit form is to be emailed to the Finance team via fees@iona.qld.edu.au 

Please note that the College does not authorise payment arrangements where accounts are paid in varying 
amounts, at various intervals, past the due date. 
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